Radiological
Unit 3 has been operating with indications of failed fuel since 07/27/06.  Other plants have also experienced failed fuel recently.  Operating Experience has shown that a plant that does not adequately plan for an outage following indications of failed fuel will have issues with contamination and delays exiting the RCA.  
Oconee has not had to address the effects of failed fuel during an outage in over 10 years and we have put together a Complex Plan to minimize the impact on 3EOC23.  Individuals that will be working in the Reactor Building or Auxiliary Building during the outage will receive detailed information about radiological conditions from RP as part of pre-job briefs. 
Successful execution of the Complex Plan in conjunction with good radiation worker practices during the outage will result in a successful outage from a radiological standpoint.
